
From: registrar
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0026
Date: Monday, October 19, 2020 3:35:44 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 5:43 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-09-25

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0026

-- Name --
Amol Chokshi

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I would like to hear first where the funds are going to be used.
I am totally against any rate increase without any proper plan.
My option there should be no rate increase next 3 years, as currently all of us are facing pandemic uncertainty and
heavy job loss.

-- Attachment --
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